PVL: Board resolution
On 03 Jan 2018, Petroleum Real Estate Joint Stock Company announced the Board resolution as follows:
Article 1: Approve change in headquarter address of the Company
- Old address: 3rd floor, CEO Building, Pham Hung Street, Me Tri Ward, Nam Tu Liem District, Ha Noi City

- New address: No. 2A Do Quang Street, Trung Hoa Ward, Cau Giay District, Ha Noi City

Article 2: Assigning the Management Board to carry out the necessary procedures for change in the headquarter address in accordance with the law and Charter of the Company
